
Improving Milnbank Road pavements
#dundeewestend

I raised with the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership the condition
of the pavements in Milnbank Road, following complaints from residents.

I have since received the following positive feedback :

“Milnbank Road footways from Rosefield Street to Easson’s Angle, both sides,
are included in the 2018-2019 Footway Resurfacing Programme. 

An inspection will be carried out in the meantime and any actionable defects
repaired to ensure safety is maintained.”
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